
Appendix B. Email to Disseminate Cancer Screening Change Package Evaluation 
for Cancer Council Members

Dear NACDD Cancer Council Member,

During the April 20th, 2023 NACDD Cancer Council meeting, information about the 
Cancer Screening Change Packages for breast, cervical and colorectal cancers 
developed by the CDC’s Division of Cancer Prevention and Control in partnership with 
the Cancer Prevention and Control Research Network (CPCRN) and the National 
Association of Chronic Disease Directors (NACDD) was shared.  These Change 
Packages were designed to provide health-care providers and their public health 
partners online access to tools and resources that may aid in closing the screening gap 
and saving more lives.  

As members of the NACDD Cancer Council, we value your feedback and would like to 
ask for your help in evaluating the Cancer Screening Change Packages.  Participating 
in the evaluation is easy. As a first step, we ask that you take some time to familiarize 
yourself with the Change Packages by visiting the site and reviewing the format and 
content (https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/dcpc/resources/change-packages/index.htm).  
Once you have reviewed the site, we would like to receive your feedback about the 
Change Packages on a brief survey that should take no more than 10 minutes to 
complete (https://nacdd.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/previewId/336a4ec9-4866-4f4d-
b772-d6615c156287/SV_0HxnR6sVnJEY0sK?
Q_CHL=preview&Q_SurveyVersionID=current).  

The information you share in this evaluation will be used to improve and enhance the 
Change Packages. Your participation is voluntary, and your responses will be 
anonymous.  To ensure you have enough time to review the Change Packages and 
complete the survey, we will be accepting completed surveys on a rolling basis 
throughout the next 60 days.

Thank you for your careful consideration of this request,

Sandte Stanley


